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Dear Prospective Families,  
 

Welcome and thank you for your interest in St. John Catholic School! We are excited 

to share our incredibly special community with you. For over 60 years, our school has 

offered a quality, faith-filled, and academic foundation for students. We challenge and 

prepare our students for life-long learning and emphasize the development of the whole 

child. We are a family at St. John Catholic School and our children grow in a learning 

environment in which they feel at home.   

 

St. John Catholic School prides itself on providing academically engaging and diverse 

learning experiences to our students. We have fully implemented common core math and 

reading curriculum, and are gearing up the implementation of the Next Generation Science 

Standards. Our educators effectively utilize technology to enrich the learning opportunities 

for students across the curriculum.  St. John provides a 21st century learning experience with 

the support of a one-to-one program for our 5th through 8th grade students.  

 

Please look over the enclosed materials, and we invite you to complete our 

application. Feel free to email or call our front office with any questions. We would love to 

give you a tour of our phenomenal school at your convenience, so you can see evidence of 

the amazing learning and growth that happens at St. John. Likewise, we invite you to talk 

with our dedicated and talented faculty and staff or our compassionate and involved parent 

community. We are confident that you will immediately feel the caring and welcoming spirit 

of St. John Catholic School.  We appreciate your interest and hope to get to know your 

family very soon. Thank you for honoring us with the privilege of being your partners in 

Catholic education.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Ms. Paige Child 
Principal  
pchild@csdo.org 	
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